
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of Eighth Grade Students: 

As you know, the end of year trips for our 8​th​ grade class will be Monday, June 10​th 
through Friday, June 14​th​.  Students will have the choice to travel to Washington 

D.C. or to stay local and attend day trips during this week. We have several 

students who need financial assistance to help pay for the cost of these trips.  We 

are reaching out to the families of 8​th​ graders to see if anyone would be willing to 

make ​a donation to help support the students who cannot afford to pay for the trip.   

If you would be interested in helping out, please fill out the form below and 

return it with the much appreciated donation to the main office.  

 

Thank you from the North Reading Middle School Community 

 

******************************************************************* 

 

Name:____________________________      Amount:__________________ 

 

 

Please make checks payable to The North Reading Middle School. 


